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After receiving a BA in Humanities from Swarthmore Col-
lege (Pennsylvania, USA), Patricia Munro was awarded a 
Fulbright Scholarship in Latin America. She continued her 
studies at George Washington University (Washington, DC) 
where she received her MA with a concentration in Ma-
nagement.  Patricia is an alumna of INSEAD’s Social Entre-
preneurship Programme (Fontainebleau, France). Her book 
“Wegweiser Evaluation” presents a stakeholder-driven 
approach to impact assessment. Patricia is a co-founder 
and board member of World Café Europe. Her know-how as 
a facilitator has been used for strategic planning meetings, 
presentations, speeches and conferences throughout 
Europe and abroad. 

munro@worldcafe.europe.net

About World Café Europe

World Café Europe is a non-profit organization which 
builds multi-stakeholder partnerships to strengthen both 
the effectiveness and sustainability of large group dia-
logues designed to foster creativity, collaboration and 
innovation. Its collaboration with partners is designed to 
generate leadership capacity as a way to foster increased 
support for stakeholder dialogues in all levels of civil 
society, government and business. Through the design and 
hosting of participatory dialogues combined with integra-
ted evaluation approaches, World Café Europe aims to fos-
ter a new culture of conversation in all sectors of society. 

www.worldcafe.eu


